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WATER's HOW TO REGISTER

Feminist Conversations
in Religion Series

Presents

“Teleconference
Town Meeting”

An hour-long teleconference with

YOU and WATER Colleagues!

February 13, 2013
1pm-2pmEST

We need YOU to join us for our February
2013 Teleconference. It is really a Town
Meeting of the larger community that
listens to and participates in these
wonderful monthly events.

We want to hear your feedback, get your
ideas for topics and people for the months
ahead. We have ideas of our own, but we
want to hear what you think, whom you
think we should invite, what issues we
should prioritize.

Please don’t think oh, this is one of those
calls | can miss; no one will miss me. Yes,
we will miss you! We want to benefit from
your wisdom. You play an important part of
the shaping of this wonderful series so
please join us.

It might help to jog your memory to go to
our Teleconferences Audio and Notes page
for a complete list of our speakers. We
think you will agree that it is an all-star
cast, some of the most exciting scholars
and activists working in the field of feminist
studies in religion. Now we need your help
to identify and prioritize others who are
doing similarly important work.

So please join us on Wednesday, February
13, 2013 at 1 PM EST for this important
conversation featuring YOU!

Email "Register Me Teleconference"

to waterstaff@waterwomensalliance.org by
Feb. 12th in order to receive dial-in
information.

Email "Register Me Teleconference"

to waterstaff@waterwomensalliance.org

by Feb. 12th in order to receive dial-in
information.

Please consider making a secure online
donation for your participation in this
event. Thank you!

Donate
BT v i e o

Check out WATER's
Recommended Resources!

WATER is adding an annotated list of
recommended books, videos, and resources to
our website under Updates. This follows what
we published for more than twenty years in our
print newsletter, WATERwheel.

Enjoy this first new list. Then watch this space
as each successive list emerges under our
Updates. The older ones will be on our site
under Resources, Resources We Recommend.

All of the books we recommend are available for
the borrowing from the Carol Murdock Scinto
Library in the WATER office. Check out
librarything.com for our complete collection. We
are grateful to the many publishers who send us
review copies to promote to the

WATER community.

Save the Dates!

Upcoming Programs:

February 11: Contemplative Prayer on faith with
Mary E. Hunt, 7:30 PM (EST)

e Come to the WATER office or join us by
phone.

® RSVP with "Register Me Contemplation" by Friday,
Feb. 8, 2013 to waterstaff@waterwomensalliance.org or
call 301.589.2509. Read more.

March 11: Contemplative Prayer, 7:30 PM EST

April 8: Contemplative Prayer, 7:30 PM EST



May 13: Contemplative Prayer, 7:30 PM EST
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